
FARNHAM  ROYAL  PARISH  COUNCIL 
  
Clerk to the Council 
Sherriff House 
The Broadway 
Farnham Common SL2 3QH 

Mrs K H Holder 
Tel:         01753 648497 
Email:     clerk@farnhamroyal-pc.gov.uk 
Website: www.farnhamroyal-pc.gov.uk 
 

30th June 2014 
 
Mr Andy Barnard       
Superintendent           
Burnham Beeches 
Hawthorn Lane 
Farnham Common 
SL2 3TE 
 
Dear Mr Barnard 
 
Re: Proposed Dog Control Orders at Burnham Beeches 
 
Thank you for attending and making a presentation to our Parish Council meeting 
on Monday last week. 
 
The Parish Council accepts that poor dog behaviour is a real problem at 
Burnham Beeches and fully supports the Dog Control Order proposals put 
forward to combat this problem. 
 
Many thanks for all you do to protect this wonderful site.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Hilda Holder 
Mrs K H Holder 
Clerk 
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